THE FPTA PEEP

FPTA | WHAT IS HAPPENING?



WELCOME TO 2022!

by Dawn Newton

As we are now in February I thought I would write to you all to tell you about some of the exciting things we have planned this year.

It has been a difficult couple of years for everyone and the focus of the FPTA this year is "The Frobelian Family" We want to hold lots of events which encourage us all to reconnect after a difficult 2 years.

We held our "Christmas Cracker" at the end of 2021 instead of a Christmas Fair due to the Covid restrictions at the time. We hope you all enjoyed the activities and we welcome any constructive feedback.

We had our first Bag2School collection this year on 28th January and we want to thank everyone of you who donated unwanted clothes to the cause. We raised £44.





A huge thank you to the wonderful Silver Grey Foliage for the wonderful wreath making evening held in December. A group of parents enjoyed making amazing Christmas wreaths to hang on their doors. We enjoyed cheese, wine and some festive tunes to help with the creativity. The evening was such a success we will be holding it again in November/December.

Bedtime Stories

Our next exciting event is Bedtime Stories which is being held on 22nd February for Pre-Prep. At this event children will be able to change into their pyjamas or onesies and enjoy bedtime stories with a hot dog/veggie dog tea and a hot chocolate. 3.30-4.30pm £5 per child. To buy a ticket please visit www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoffroebelian or email froebelianpta@hotmail.com

We will hold an event for the Juniors at a later date, watch this space



Have you registered with Amazon smile?

Shop using https://smile.amazon.

Search for Froebelian as a charity to support and for every purchase you make on Amazon Smile 0.5% of the net purchase price will be donated to the FPTA charity (reg. 513825).

We have received £20 in Amazon Smile donations. Think of how much we can raise if every parent shops using this link. It requires no effort and our children reap the benefits.



Pre-Loved Uniform Sale

The ever popular Pre-loved Uniform Sale is back! This will be held after school on Friday 18th March 3.30-5.30pm. Come and grab a bargain before we return after the Easter break in summer uniform. If you have any good quality donations please bring them to school before Friday 11th March. We now accept card





The event of the year - the Froebelian Dinner Dance

MARCH 26 2022 | 7:00 P M
THE ROYAL ARMOURIES
Enjoy a fun filled evening with your Froebelian family

Dinner Dance
Red carpet arrival to the exclusive use of the
Wellington Suite
Comprehensive bar - last orders 1am
Various hotels nearby including Holiday Inn Express
Leeds City Centre across the square.

Schedule of Events:

Drinks reception at 7:00 PM
Dinner will be served at 8:00 PM
DJ and Disco throughout the night
Carriages at 1.30 AM
Fundraising throughout the night for FPTA and 'Save the Children' The School' s nominated 2021/2022
charity (70:30)

What have we funded?

The PTA funded the wonderful climbing frame in the Pre-Prep playground over the summer holidays, the children have been enjoying this new piece of equipment.

The PTA funded a portable speaker for school to use at outside events.

We have also agreed to a rolling annual donation of £100 per term for Pre-Prep and £100 for Juniors to fund playground equipment.